Mr. S. Craig Brown

Charlottesville City Attorney

City Hall

P. O. Box 911

Charlottesville, VA 22902

May 1, 2006

Re: Ownership of land by JPA Bridge

Dear Mr. Brown,

I am writing with hopes of clarifying the ownership of a piece of land next to and just west of parcel 12 on tax map 21. After speaking with the Assessor’s Office, speaking with the City Engineer, writing to VDOT, asking Mr. Tolbert at N.D.S. and visiting the City Clerk’s Office, I have been unable to ascertain to whom this land belongs.  

The land of which I speak is a small triangular space just west of parcel 12 (115 Todd Ave.), south of the train track, east of the JPA bridge and north of Todd Ave. This land has not been designated a parcel number.

I request of you the history of this land’s ownership and the name of the current owner.  

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Adrienne A. Dent 

104 Todd Ave. • Charlottesville, va • 22903

Phone: 434.872.0505

